PPG Meeting held on 19 February 2024 @ Old Henry St Medical Centre

Present on behalf of Patients  Barry Sharp, Lillian Sharp, Julie Ellis, Michael Pollard, David Waterworth, Joanne Ellis Clarke, Eileen Brunt, Susan Kavanagh, Elizabeth Senior.

Present on behalf of practice  Jane Foster and Charlotte Chapman

We were informed of 2 new Doctors to our practice , Dr Sewe and Dr Osman who start the end of March / beginning of April Also we have a new registrar Dr Ayo who has started with us.
We have also taken on 2 new receptionists , Chrish and Angela

We have been told of the new telephone system with maybe a new telephone number involved.

Julie Ellis asked why when we ring for an appointment are we offered one outside the Leigh area, as some patients haven’t got transport it means getting on at least 2 buses. Charlotte told us that if we haven’t anymore appointments left at our practice, then they are obliged to offer a  appointment  elsewhere.

The date of our Presentation  is to be on Monday 8 April from 10am until 2.30pm we are focusing on Dementia and Wellbeing the Surgery has agreed to text all patients with information of the day and PPG members will be there to meet and greet. Joanne Ellis Clarke has produced a leaflet for us to give to patients and we will invite Carers Association and Mental Health Charities to attend .

David Waterworth requested we look at times and dates of PPG Meeting as it could be difficult for PPG members to attend on Monday mornings.

Next Meeting Monday 29 April 2024 at 1pm

